Correspondence from Lisbeth Fregonese

From:
To: Mailbox, Clerks
Subject: 35+ Story Building

Date: Saturday, April 9, 2022 10:08:13 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I am a 25 year plus resident of Burlington. I have enjoyed the nature, trees and especially the lake that I am a short walk from.

I have watched this quaint town slowly turn into another Mississauga with all the new buildings. Now you are planning 2 30-35 story buildings right in the Centre of our most precious real estate in this town. A place where everyone comes to enjoy the park like grounds. You are carelessly replacing this green setting with more high rise buildings.

When will you have enough? Once you have managed to destroy the beauty of our town? Money, money, money....I am so sick of the greed and the complete neglect to nature and the people of this community who by the way are the ones paying the taxes.

Please stop this project now.

Lisbeth Fregonese

Sent from my Galaxy